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AS TALLINK GRUPP - COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT 05.05.2009 
 
 
STATISTICS FOR APRIL 2009 
 
In April 2009 AS Tallink Grupp transported 621 674 passengers which is 25% increase compared to 
April 2008. Passenger traffic market shares increased in all of our main routes. The passenger volume 
was positively affected by the higher cruising activity during the popular Easter holidays, which last year 
were in March. The number of transported cargo vehicles decreased by 33%.  
 
AS Tallink Grupp’s passenger, cargo unit and passenger car numbers for April 2009 were the following: 
 

  April 2009 April 2008 change 
Passengers 621 674 496 090 25.3% 
Finland-Sweden 238 407 191 011 24.8% 
Estonia-Finland 278 396 218 092 27.7% 
Estonia-Sweden 57 722 55 929 3.2% 
Latvia-Sweden 39 452 22 071 78.8% 
Finland-Germany 7 697 8 987 -14.4% 
        
Cargo Units 19 489 29 272 -33.4% 
Finland-Sweden 6 918 9 200 -24.8% 
Estonia-Finland 7 408 11 136 -33.5% 
Estonia-Sweden 2 070 3 656 -43.4% 
Latvia-Sweden 1 005 1 340 -25.0% 
Finland-Germany 2 088 3 940 -47.0% 
        
Passenger Vehicles 65 184 43 400 50.2% 
Finland-Sweden 12 283 8 856 38.7% 
Estonia-Finland 41 572 25 323 64.2% 
Estonia-Sweden 4 042 3 378 19.7% 
Latvia-Sweden 5 960 3 823 55.9% 
Finland-Germany 1 327 2 020 -34.3% 

 
The following operational factors influenced the development. 
 
FINLAND-SWEDEN 
 
M/S Galaxy which is larger in capacity operates in the Turku-Stockholm route instead of M/S Silja 
Festival. 
 
ESTONIA-FINLAND 
 
New cruise ferry M/S Baltic Princess has replaced the 2006 built M/S Galaxy which moved to Turku- 
Stockholm operations. 
 
From September 2008 the Superfast vessels are not doing the daily Tallinn-Helsinki roundtrip any 
more. 
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ESTONIA-SWEDEN 
 
New cruise ferry Baltic Queen started operations in 24 April 2009 and replaced smaller MS Romantika 
which will move to Riga-Stockholm route. 
 
LATVIA-SWEDEN 
 
M/S Silja Festival which is larger in capacity has replaced M/S Vana Tallinn. 
 
FINLAND-GERMANY 
 
The operations in the route are continued with the two vessels instead of three as Superfast IX has 
stopped from September 2008 and is employed in the long-term charter. 
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